
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/20/2012 3:25:03 PM
Subject: Thanks

                I know I owe you some proviso language still, but thanks again to you and the crew over there for your help.  
The holidays should be a little more fun for all of us this year, vs. last year.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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